THE WHITE HOUSE

August 27, 1968

Dear Robert:

Thank you for your letter. I am delighted to hear from you and to get this information about my ancestry. I am forwarding it to my mother in Montgomery, Alabama to determine how it fits with her records. Meanwhile, if you have any more descriptions of the family tree, please send me a copy.

When my tenure here comes to an end, my wife and I hope to do more traveling. Perhaps we can visit some of our cousins in South Carolina.

Best regards,

uglass Cate

Rev. Robert E. H. Peeples Route 2, Box 28 Hilton Head Island, South Carolina